
January & February 
Newsletter

Upcoming events

Tannaghmore Primary School 

As term 2 gets well underway, we would like to share with you some of the recent 
fantastic activities and accomplishments our pupils have experienced. 
Thank you for your continued support and partnership in making our school a nurturing 
and inspiring place for our children.
We welcome Father Kingsley as our new school chaplain. Mass was celebrated in our PE 
Hall on Friday February 7th and was attended by all our P4-7 pupils. Mass will be held 
on the first Friday of each month. 
Assemblies have focused on Keeping Safe, Having A Go and Being a Good Friend.

P6 Girls' Blitz in Clann Eireann 
Youth Club 9:30am

After School Coaches
School Support Services
Fr.Kingsley
Friends of Tanaghmore PTS
Dave Wiggins from Sustrans

Two teams competed in the local round of the 
Credit Union Schools' Quiz on Monday 10th 
February.
Both teams performed exceptionally well with 
some very tricky questions to answer.
Team B won their section and have now 
progressed to the next stage in Belfast on 
March 9th. Well done to all pupils who 
participated.

Anti-Bullying Talk
Key Stage 2 Pupils

School Closed - St.Patricks
weekend

Wednesday 5th March
Credit Union Primary Schools' 
Quiz

Visitors to Our 
School

Friday 7th March 

14th - 17th March 

Dear Parents & Guardians,

P4 WWII Topic 
Our P4 pupils visited The Palace Stables in Armagh where
they learned about life during WWII. They had the 
opportunity to meet a GI soldier, make an Identity Card & 
name label and visited an air raid shelter. The buzz of 
excitment upon their return indicated their high level of 
enjoyment!


